
To:   Danielle Frappier   
E-Mail:   daniellefrappier@dwt.com
From:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   July 16, 2019

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

If the device has been approved by the FCC lab and you change any technical parameters, then your
authorization is no longer valid and now you fall under the rules of experimental license. In order to get
experimental license, you require precoordination for all the frequency bands that I listed in my prior
email.   

The description of the proposed experiment says:

Patriot One Technologies, Inc. ("Patriot One") seeks authorization to conduct pre-commercial field trials in
order to develop new, additional functionalities for future versions of the innovative threat-detection radar
technology and software solution, the PATSCAN-CMR 1.0.
Although the PATSCAN-CMR 1.0 has been certified by the Commission (FCC ID: 2ALZTCMR) Patriot
One continually seeks to make advancements and improvements to its technology. As a result, Patriot
One now seeks the authority to develop enhanced capabilities in threat detection using the
PATSCAN-CMR 1.0.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   July 16, 2019 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     49533


